Treehouse Village 15417 US-19, Hudson, FL 34667, USA



September 11th, 2020

Dear Sertoma Speech and Hearing Foundation,

On behalf of Treehouse Village, we would like to thank, Sertoma Speech and Hearing Foundation, for providing our daycare with free hearing screenings. We realize that early intervention is an integral part of every child's, well-being and development. The service you provide, has made it possible, to meet the needs of those children who may need it the most. You are a great asset to our community. Thank you, again.

Sincerely.

Director

Heather Hart